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Nokia Mobile Phones – San Diego
Mary Washington August 19 2002

August 19, 2002

American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc.
6731 Whittier Avenue
McLean, VA  22101

Re:  Nokia Mobile Phones

FCC ID:  GMLNPD-1FW

Dear Mr. Graff,

Following are our responses to your request dated August 15, 2002:

(1) The upper band edge plot with the equipment set to CH 1175 and span centered on 1910 MHz
(GMLNPD1FW_nokia 3570 plots.pdf) were uploaded to American TCB website on August 19, 2002.
This is the second plot on Page 1 of this document.

(2) Z-axis plots for highest body and highest head SAR appear on Pages 17 to 21 of
GMLNPD1FW_SAR Test Report for Model 3570 (Eagle) 1.pdf uploaded to American TCB website
on August 19, 2002.

We hope that the above responses are sufficient to continue with the review of this application and the
grant of this application.

Sincerely,

Mary Washington, Senior EMC Engineer
Nokia Mobile Phones, San Diego


